
Department of Mechanical Engineering has organized “Industrial Visit” to National Small 
Industries Corporation (NSIC)Okhla, New Delhi dated on 28 April, 2022. 

Students visited in incubation Centre and modern labs to enhance their technical knowledge 
regarding upcoming area of manufacturing industries. 

 

 


